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Dear Members of the Senate Taxation Committee, 
 
I would like to extend my gratitude for granting me the opportunity to testify before your 

committee regarding the proposed elimination of sales tax on essential business operational 

items such as bowling equipment, pinsetter parts, janitorial supplies, and arcade parts. 
 
Your willingness to consider this legislation is greatly appreciated and reflects a deep 

understanding of the challenges faced by businesses like mine. The removal of these taxes 

would significantly reduce our operational costs, which in turn could be reinvested into our 

business to enhance services, improve facilities, and potentially create more jobs within our 

community.  
 
Thank you once again for your time, your attention, and most importantly, for considering the 

needs of small businesses in your legislative decisions. I look forward to a favorable outcome 

and remain hopeful for the future of our industry with your support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kelly Hill 
Billy’s Ayr Lanes 

 
 


